BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS RECEIVED

STEVEN J. BABBITT, CHAIRMAN

CDY CLERK'S OFFICE

2016 JAN 26 A 10: 10:

LYNN, MASS

January 26, 2016

To: City Clerk:

A meeting of the Board of Park Commissioners has been scheduled on <u>TUESDAY</u>, <u>February 2</u>, <u>2016</u> at 6:30pm at the <u>Lynn Police Station (Community Room)</u>, <u>300 Washington Street</u>, <u>Lynn</u>, <u>MA</u>.

AGENDA

- 1. Roll Call;
- 2. Approval of Minutes from previous meeting held on Tuesday, January 15, 2016;

NEW BUSINESS

- 1. Alexander Freedman, Director Lynn Food & Fitness Alliance/Mass in Motion
- 2. Dora Garcia, St. Joseph Church request use Lynn Common Park
- 3. Margaret and Mike Mannion request to use Lynn Woods Reservation on May 1, 2016
- 4. Michael Ouk, Khmer Cultural Planning Committee of Lynn request for park use.
- 5. Jill Avery, Pine Hill Little League Baseball/Lynn Girls Softball League request for park use and construction of storage shed at Gallagher Park.
- 6. Carlos Colon, Aneja Softball League annual request for park use
- 7. Eustaquio Juarez, Marquense Soccer League annual request for park use
- 8. Brandon Kirkwood, Youthworks annual request for park use
- 9. Chris Norkun, Kipp Academy request for park use
- 10. Al Donovan, North Shore Tiger Baseball request for park use
- 11. Gannon Golf Course; update